
RANGER REPORT 

May 
 
Hello everyone! 

We made it to May! Almost time for the overnight tournament and to kick off camping 
season! Make sure you stop by the bait shop and see Pat and Kevin to get your new 
camp chairs and all your catfish gear! We have 3 stockings of catfish in the lake already 
and they are hitting the blood stink baits and crawlers. Panfish are hitting minnows and 
small green jigs. Bass are in pre-spawn and are slow to bite. 
 
Speed limit is 10 MPH starting at the gate. 
 
NO PETS ALLOWED 
 
April Creel Count: Trout – 21, Crappie -16, Bass-20, Bluegill-9, Catfish-117  Total -183 

 
All Bass Safely returned to the lake. 
 


